March 25, 1963

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

This letter is to verify your reception of WIGL on the morning

of March 17, 1963, from 5:13-5:29 A.M. (CST).

WIGL must have a regular skip shbgnal into your area since we
have received quite a few other letters from NRC members out

Bast.

YWIGL broadcaste from 5:00 A.M. to local sunset (CST) using
500 watts, non-directional antenna on 970 ke.

Thank you for your letter,

Best regards,

N . M,

Lewis M. Latto
Program Director
Radio Station WIGL




